
CLPTraining

Second Tuesdays
Beginning November 12

6:30 pm - 8pm
via zoom

Holston and Abingdon Presbyteries are
offering a brand new seven-month CLP

training course!
This class is open to any elder who is

interested in becoming a CLP, wants to be
on the pulpit supply list, or has an interest

in the subject.

To register and receive the syllabus,
please email either:

Karen Russell 
(karen@holstonpresbytery.org)

Ann Elyse Hicks
(annelyse@abingdonpresbytery.com)


